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Thank you Mr President,

Bahrain warmly welcomes the delegation of Vietnam and thanks the presentation of the national report.
Bahrain welcomes the positive steps taken to improve legislation, institutions and policies on human and citizen rights, in particular the 90 new laws and ordinances.
We have two recommendations:
[bookmark: _GoBack]Continue to strengthen the capacity of law enforcement agencies and human rights education Further promote sustainable development with a focus on a multi- dimensional approach to reduce poverty and protect vulnerable groups

We wish Vietnam all success in its review.

I thank you.
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